
IMPORTANT SAFETY
RECALL NOTICE!

Slingshot Division
Polaris Industries Inc.
P.O. Box 47700
Medina, MN 55340-9960

ACTION
REQUIRED

SECOND NOTICE! VIN
First Name Last Name
Address
City, State ZIP



THIS WORK WILL BE PERFORMED BY YOUR DEALER AT NO COST TO YOU!

CONTACT YOUR AUTHORIZED POLARIS DEALER TO SCHEDULE
AN APPOINTMENT TO HAVE THE REPAIRS PERFORMED!

For the latest update on this safety recall, visit 
https://www.polaris.com/en-us/on-road-recalls/.

If you need assistance contacting or locating a Polaris dealer, visit https://slingshot.polaris.com/en-us/dealer-locator/.

First Name Last Name,

Our records currently indicate you have not had recall T-23-01 
completed on your affected vehicle.

Polaris has determined that on some Model Year 2022 and 
2023 Slingshot S, SL, SLR, and R vehicles, the alternator may 
have been improperly manufactured by the supplier and may 
crack and separate during operation, posing a fire hazard and 
risk of serious injury.


